RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

SUPERINTENDENT’'S NEWSLETTER
August, 2019

Dear RUSD Families,

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year! We are very excited for the year to begin. Our teachers and
staff have been working hard all summer to prepare our campuses and classrooms for our students
to return.

We want to invite you to attend Back To School Night for your children. This is a very important
opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher, hear about your child’s class, homework, projects,
and other pertinent issues. The dates and times are noted below. We hope to see you there.

We are also happy to share that each site will be providing additional enrichment opportunities for
high achieving students. Each site’s offerings will look a little different, but we want to be sure we
meet the needs of all our students, so this is one more way we can focus on that goal.

Also, be sure to take the time to read the parent information sent home at the start of the year.
Besides valuable notices regarding the district, policies, and such, also included will be resources
available to our students for mental health, counseling, and group sessions provided by our site
counselors. We want to provide the best possible, well-rounded educational program for our
students.

Here’s to a fabulous year! If you have questions or comments, | would love to hear from you!

Back to School Night Dates and Times:
Pleasant Grove: Tuesday, August 13 at 5:30 pm
Rescue Elementary: Wednesday, August 14 at 5:30 pm
Marina Village: Thursday, August 15 at 6:00 pm
Lakeview Elementary:  Tuesday, August 20 at 5:30 pm
Green Valley: Wednesday, August 21 at 5:00 pm
Jackson Elementary: Thursday, August 22 at 5:15 pm

Lake Forest: Thursday, August 29 at 6:00 pm




